
WELLESLEY COLLEGE
OFFICE OF PARENT AND FAMILY PROGRAMS

Dear Wellesley Families,

Welcome to Wellesley! Your student is about to embark on four extraordinary years at
Wellesley College, and families are invited and encouraged to share in the vibrant life
of  the College.

First-year Wellesley College students quickly establish their independence and become
their own best advocates. The Office of  Parent & Family Programs is here to help you
navigate College services, support your student during their time on campus, and
serve as a point of  contact for questions.

To keep you informed of  College programs, activities, and important deadlines, the
Office of  Parent and Family Programs emails a monthly newsletter to all families, so
please be sure we have your current email address. If  you are unsure or need to
update  our records, please complete this form.

As director of  the Office of  Parent and Family Programs, a Wellesley alum, and a
parent of  college students, I look forward to getting to know you. Please do not
hesitate to reach out with any questions via email to parents@wellesley.edu or by
phone at 781-283-2808.

Warm regards,

Lesley Robertson ’88
Director, Parent and Family Programs

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdGzCKtWvzUqvDxuCLqWliIMHvcPo71WpqJvyvCuWYThiYOkw/viewform?usp=sf_link
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